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Entering its 8t year, the Auburn University at Montgomery Southern Studies
Conference (formerly AUMLAC) is now accepting proposals for its annual discussion
of the American South to be held February 5-6, 2016 in Montgomery, AL. Paper and
panel discussions may address how the South contributes to the visual arts, how
Southern artists differ from their peers, or even how making art in the South alters
one’s work. An artist wishing to discuss his or her own work based in the South is
also welcome to submit a proposal. Abstract submissions must be received by
October 15, 2015 and be no longer than 250 words. Please supply a one-page
curriculum vitae and send files as a pdf to southernstudies@aum.edu. For further
information, please visit www.liberalarts.aum.edu/southern-studies-conference.




